
FAFSA Night at  

Muscatine Community College 

Now, more than ever, it’s important for college students and their families to apply for federal 
financial aid. The forms necessary to do so can seem a bit intimidating but they don’t have to 
be. 

Eastern Iowa Community Colleges, in association with colleges throughout the state, will be 
hosting College Goal events in February to help students and their families through the 
process. 

Financial aid specialists from the college will be available to help students complete the Free 
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).  The FAFSA is the federally-required form to 
qualify for federal, state and most colleges’ financial aid and scholarships. 

The events will be held: 

• Thursday, February 25 from 4 - 6 p.m. 
Muscatine Community College 
152 Colorado Street, Muscatine, Gaekle Hall, Room 202 
563-288-6060 
 

There is no fee for the event, nor is there a fee for submitting the FAFSA.  Everyone is 
welcome to attend. Participants are asked to call the college nearest them to let us know 
you’re coming or toll free 1-888-336-3907. 

Students or parents may attend individually but organizers recommend that students and at 
least one parent or guardian come together. 

Those attending are encouraged to bring various documents with them such as their most 
recent tax return and bank statements. A complete list of the needed information can be 
found online at www.eicc.edu/whattobring  

The statewide event helps hundreds of college students every year. Regardless of whether 
or not someone believes they will qualify for assistance, everyone is encouraged to apply. 

More information about financial aid at Eastern Iowa Community Colleges is available online 
at www.eicc.edu/financialaid   

	
  


